Good morning!

from your Year 5 teachers

Hi everyone and a happy Monday to you all! We hope you're all staying positive and continuing to make some happy memories during this time. Last week was a very busy time for us all so that's why this newsletter has been sent today instead of last Friday. We look forward to hearing from you via emails this week!

Miss Newman

I have been back in school with half of 1H this week which has been an exciting, new experience for me—it's very different to teaching in year 5! We have spent a lot of time discussing our feelings and mental well-being which is something that I would recommend you all do too.

Mrs Field

I have has lots of fun making videos for your science and DT lessons and it's been lovely to hear that so many of you have enjoyed doing the activities at home.

Mrs Simpson

I have been busy setting up your summer Olympics challenge and hope that you enjoy the first set of physical activities this week. Don't forget to get in touch with your teacher to let them know how you get on with it!

Home learning of the week

